From: carol jadiker

To: Public Comment
Subject: [EXTERNAL]mandatory mask policy
Date: Sunday, May 17, 2020 1:36:06 PM

To the Board of Supervisors, County of Lake:

I urge you to require that all grocery stores, and specifically Grocery Outlet, Lakeport have a
mandatory mask policy. I will be boycotting all stores that do not enforce this policy. Not only
are the guests not wearing masks but the checkers are not either. Of all places not to require
mask use - A place wear food is purchase, what a travesty for this county that the BOS
doesn't have the smarts to make the county safe for all it's residents and essential workers.

Furthermore Costco and Co Op in Ukiah have a mandatory mask policy. You are putting
your constituents at risk. Business will loose patrons if these places of business are unsafe. I
urge you to consider mandatory mask policy in all groceries stores in the County of Lake. Be
Smart, Be safe Lake County.

Carol Jadiker
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